NALANDA COLLEGE NALANDA COLLEG	NALANDA A E
COLLEGE NALANDA COLLEGE NALAND	COLLEGE NALANDA XLLEGE NALANDA
COLLEGE NALANDA COLLEGE	BE NALANDA
NALANDA COLLEGE NALANDA COLLEG	NALANDA

1. Match "A" with "B"

Agaram.LK - Keep your dreams alive!

Study the examples first to revise all the three types of conditionals.

i. If I study hard, I will pass the examination. Formation - If + present simple, subject + simple future

ii. If I worked hard, I would pass the examination.Formation - If + past simple, subject + would

iii. If I had worked hard, I would have passed the examination.Formation - If + past perfect, subject + would + have + past participle

А	В
If I win the lottery	I will buy a modern car
If I won the lottery	I would fly to America
If I had won the lottery	I would have helped the poor
If I was / were a bird	I would fly around the world
If you get wet	He would help us
If I had wings	You will catch a cold
If he was / were here	I would build a castle
If it rains	We will get wet

i.		
ii.		
iii.		
iv.	 	
V	 	
vi.	 	
vii.	 	
viii	 	



- 2. Use the correct form of the verb to complete the blank
 - He will get there in time if he _____ (run) fast. i.
 - If I had studied, I would not have _____ (fail) the exam. ii.
 - If I didn't study, I would _____ (fail) the exam. iii.
 - If he dropped the plate, it would (break). iv.
 - If you _____ (come) here, I will help you. ٧.

3. Write down the answers using "Future Perfect Tense".

Agaram.LK - Keep your dreams alive!

Study the structure first

subject + shall have / will have + (past participle of verb) Examples for three situations for Future Perfect Tense 1. They will have reached the school before the rain starts. 2. We hope the situation will have improved before we reach there. 3. By the time you get home, I will have cleaned the house.	
 a. Will you have finished your homework by evening? Yes, No, 	
 b. When will they have consulted their family physician? They	
 c. Will they have completed their task before the sun sets? Yes, No, When 	

4. Use only "Future Perfect Tense" with the correct form of the verb to complete the blanks. The first one is done as an example.

- i. You will not have finished (not / finish) the report by the deadline?
- She _____ (finish) her exams by then, so we can go out ii. for dinner.
- She _____ (not / finish) work by seven. iii.
- We _____ (be) in London for three years next week. iv.
- He _____ (not / complete) the project by July. ۷.
- vi.
- By next year, we ______ (earn) lots of money. Mother ______ (prepare) breakfast by the time the vii. children wake up.
- The rain _____ (not / stop) by tomorrow. viii.
- By next July they ______ (build) the bridge. ix.
- By the time I arrive the class, English lesson _____ х. (start).
- The plane _____ (take off) by two hours. xi.



5. Read the given text and answer the questions

Climate Change

Climate change is now the most unpredictable threat to our planet. The earth's climate has changed over the last century. There is stronger evidence that most of the warming observed the last 50 years is due to human activities. Because of gas emissions, temperatures should continue to rise over the 21st century. Its impact will be severely negative on both mankind and nature. Human activities that contribute to climate change include in particular the burning of fossil fuels, agriculture and land-use changes like deforestation. These causes emissions of carbon dioxide [co2], the main gas responsible for climate change. And for this possibly many catastrophic changes will be inevitable. The more the greenhouse gases are emitted, the higher the tendency will be for the earth to warm. It will widespread the melting of snow and ice. Serious consequences will be a rise in sea levels, which will endanger coastal areas and small islands. Therefore, only reducing emissions of greenhouse gases should reduce the risk of the adverse effects. Many options for emission reduction is available. But the whole world needs to be concerned to remove this fatal threat.

- i. What is the most unpredictable threat to our planet?
- ii. Which is the main "gas" responsible for climate change?
- iii. What is inevitable?

Agaram.LK - Keep your dreams alive!

- iv. Which will affect more dangerously on costal areas?
- 6. Use the words given in the box to complete the blanks. Use one word only once.

deforestation, unpredictable, consequences, evidence, emissions

- i. One of the ______ of global warming in mountain regions is increasing risk of infectious diseases.
- ii. The ______ weather was sunny one day and rainy the next.
- iii. A lot of ______ exists for global warming.
- iv. We must reduce carbon ______ from vehicles.
- v. Rapid ______ has led to rapid soil erosion, dust storms and flash floods.

7. Find similar words (synonyms) from the box and put them in the correct column. One is done for you.

humanity, inescapable, imperial, human being, uncertain, hazard, deadly, disastrous, ruinous, man, killing, hot, mortal, doubtful, tragic, menace, toasty, death, incalculable, unpreventable, cosy, unsure, unavoidable

mankind	fatal	unpredictable	catastrophic	inevitable	warm	endanger
i. ii. iii.	i. ii. iii. iv.	i. ii. iii. iv.	i. ii. iii.	i. ii. iii.	i. hot ii. iii.	i. ii. iii.



8. Write an article to the school magazine about a new invention that you wish to have in future. Use about 150 words.

agaram k
agaram.lk

Agaram.LK - Keep your dreams alive!

